
 

EAA CHAPTER 1279
(F70)

Minutes of Chapter meeting held on  3/30/2024
@ Hangar A17

At 9:35am we convened for the VMC/IMC meeting.

Peter Ditullio received an award from EAA in Oshkosh for being a VMC and IMC Club 
leader for our chapter.

Doug received a certificate of recognition for completing and flying his Long EZ.

Peter Griffiths wore his RAF flight suit in commemoration of the 106th anniversary of 
the RAF.

It was reported that we had 50 people attend the Chapter awards dinner.  A good time 
was had by all.

Clayton Fleming, our recent Ray Scholarship recipient passed his ground school testing 
and has soloed.  He is on track to complete his private pilot license training.

It was reported that our chapter has again been chosen to provide a Ray Scholarship 
applicant (worth $11,000).  Our board will be interviewing potential applicants and will 
be making a selection soon.

It was announced that April 27th will be a public open house day for French Valley 
Airport, so the Young Eagles Rally was rescheduled to May 4th.  

Our chapter will man a pop up tent and have several aircraft on display for the open 
house.

Dan Ybarra asked us to recommend any pilot we know who has 50 or more years of 
pilot experience in order for them to receive the Wright Brothers Master Pilot Award.



Please be sure your dues have been paid for 2024.

Peter reported that our chapter has been confirmed for the Gold Chapter Award for 2023.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:06am.


